
       

 

Season’s Greetings 
 

AND MERRY CHRISTMAS 
from the Conservative Party of Richmond County 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Chairman David Mario Curcio 

and the Members of the Executive Committee 
Invite you to our Christmas Party Fundraiser 

 

 

Tuesday, December 17, 2019 

7 p.m. to 10 p.m. 

Lee’s Tavern 

60 Hancock Street 

 
$25 per person or greater contribution appreciated 

 

Please R.S.V.P. by Dec. 13th to (718) 370-3604 
 

All checks or money orders may be made payable to:  
“Conservative Party of Richmond County” 

 
If you are unable to attend, donations would still be appreciated. 


